
 

To:  River Road School Board 
Date:  November 4, 2015   
 
 
River Road Middle School received a new microwave for the cafeteria, from 
Sabrina and Harvey Malota.  
 
This will be used to help cut down on the wait time for students who bring their 
lunches from home. 
 
We appreciate the support from our community. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Penny Rosson 
 
 


